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Appendix 1 

 

Responses received to Consultation on Proposed changes to Holmesdale Admissions Arrangements September 2023 

 (Consultation closed Monday 10th January 2022)  

Date Received Respondent Response 

01/12/2021 Respondent 1  
 

I have been notified by email that there will be changes in the admission arrangements for 
Holmesdale Infant School from September 2023.  My son was born in June 2019 so he is 
supposed to start Reception in September 2023.  Your Primary School would be our first 
choice. 
 
Please let me know if you need further information from our side, or if we can have a chat 
about what to do next? 
 

Trust Response: 
 
Thank you for your email.  The consultation on proposed Admission Arrangements for 
Holmesdale Community Infant School for September 2023 document has been sent out to all 
parents and carers across the Greensand Multi-Academy Trust and we actively encourage 
parents and carers to respond to the consultation if they feel the need to do so.  The 
responses will be collated and presented to the Trust’s Board on Monday 7th February 2022.  
They will then decide whether to proceed with the proposed change as well as determining 
the admission arrangements for all Greensand Schools for which no changes are proposed.  
The final decision will be placed on the school websites and will also be sent to the Local 
Authority in which the school is located. 
 
I am trying to ascertain from you whether you would like your email put forward as a 
response, or if you are just enquiring as to what may happen, which I have hopefully 
addressed for you above.  If Holmesdale are successful in reducing their published admission 
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number (PAN) at Reception from 120 to 90, going on historical data and in particular year 
2021 there would be no need for concern, your child should still get a place.  Please advise 
how you would like to proceed? 
 
Mrs Cheryl Gill 
P.A. to the Executive Team 

 


